G D GOENKA PUBLIC SCHOOL, ARRAH

NOTICE NO- 2024-25/ 044

DATE- 20 SEPTEMBER 2024

Dear Parents,

Please be informed that due to waterlogging, all classes will remain
suspended tomorrow, Saturday, 21st September 2024. Further updates
regarding the resumption of classes will be communicated on Sunday.

We appreciate your cooperation and understanding.
Warm regards,

GD Goenka Public School, Arrah
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